To Whom It May Concern:
RE: Mr. GERSON K. MDAMO
It is my pleasure to introduce to you Mr.Gerson K. Mdamo who has worked with Lake

Victoria Environmental Management Project II (LVEMP II) between 2013 - 2017 in
Accounts Section. During that time, I was the National Project Coordinator

During this period, Mr. Gerson engaged himself in all duties related to accounts in the
LVEMP II project and he proved to be very instrumental in this areas.

Mr. Gerson has also proved to be an outstanding staff in many respect. He has proven
to be intelligent, hardworking, co-operative, and trustworthy with ability to carry out
most of his tasks with minimal supervision coupled with superb problem-solving skills
that have always enabled him to achieve and exceed the project goals.

I trust that Mr. Gerson wide knowledge and experience in this area will make him an
outstanding student in the field to Which he is applying in your institute.

Regards,
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Omari Iddi Myanza
Technical Advisor, EAC/GIZ — IWRM Project
Arusha



